Good evening Bulls, Adult Education credit recovery courses for
students in grades 10 through 12 will begin September 14th and will
continue through January 11th on Mondays and Wednesdays from 2:30
- 4:30 PM. Classes offered for credit recovery are English 1, 2, 3 and 4,
Algebra 1 and 2, Geometry, Physical Science, Environmental Science and
Biology. Interested students need to see their grade level school
counselor. The deadline for enrollment is September 10th,

The September newsletter is now available on the front page of our
school website. It contains important information on Open House,
PTSA, Guidance news, School Advisory Council nomination forms,
important upcoming dates and more. Please take a few moments to
visit our site so you have all the information you need.

Thank you and have a good evening!



